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Statement from Dr. Ritu Raju, President and CEO of Gateway Technical 

College, on the passing of Racine County Executive Jonathan Delagrave: “The 

entire Gateway Technical College community is deeply shocked and saddened 

by the news of Jonathan Delagrave’s sudden passing. He worked closely to 

collaborate with Gateway on many different programs and was a champion for 

education. I personally appreciate his work with myself and the college, and he 

will be deeply missed by all.” 

Gateway Technical College’s mission is to deliver industry-focused education that is flexible, accessible  
and affordable for our diverse community. The college collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth 

counties to ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 
to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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